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LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

David Caldwell 

Your First Name Margaret 

Your Last Name McCullough 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Email amcc1002@lusfiber.net  

Your Message Dear Mr. David Caldwell, I am writing to you in regards to the Blue 
Cross/Blue Shield by out by Elevance, a for profit company. I am deeply 
concerned that as a retired teacher of the Lafayette parish school system and 
soon to be seventy years old that my health insurance coverage may not be 
adequate. I am very satisfied with the coverage that BCBS has provided. I 
am afraid that my premium will increase substantially, and I will have to 
change doctors because my doctors won't accept Elevance. I strongly urge 
that you listen to the policy holders of BCBS and not allow the deal to 
become a reality. Thank you for your attention to this concern. Sincerely, 
Margaret A. McCullough 
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